
 

Re: HB 2122 

 

Representative Mitch Greenlick, Chair 

House Healthcare Committee 

900 Court Street, NE, H 493 

Salem, Oregon 97301 

 

Dear Representative Greenlick: 

 

I understand the House Healthcare Committee is considering making changes to Coordinated 

Care Organizations (CCOs). As you have these discussions, I want to you to be aware of the 

positive relationship we’ve developed with the CCO in Lane County, Trillium Community Health 

Plan. It is important we are able to continue working together to serve the healthcare needs of our 

patients. 

 

Trillium has done an excellent job in its outreach to underrepresented and underserved 

communities.  The role of CCOs in serving the least fortunate among us is critical to maintaining a 

healthcare network that serves the greatest number of people in our community.  As city councilor 

for Ward 6 (Bethel Area) in the City of Eugene, I represent some of the most economically 

disadvantaged constituents in the city.  Our partnership with Trillium Community Health Plan is a 

unique and vital part of the health care system in our city and region. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me if you have questions or need more information. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Greg Evans 
 

Greg Evans, M.Ed. 

Eugene City Council-Ward 6 

125 East 8th Avenue 

Eugene, Oregon 97401 

greg.a.evans@ci.eugene.or.us 

541-556-7753 
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